
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Dear Ohio Representative- I own and host visitors to the Mohican area of Ohio in Ashland County. 
Hosting visitors has allowed both out of state and in state travelers to bring tourism dollars to our 
county. It's also allowed me to employ members of the community. Please vote yes on SB 104 to 
support hosts like me. We make a living wage off of our family home and enjoy showing other 
travelers how beautiful the Mohican area is. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Karey Hall 


